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Comments: I just found out about this proposed improvement to the Holland Lake Lodge yesterday.  I am

unaware of much publicity of a proposal of the size and scope of this improvement.  With the amount of change

to the area, I would think there would have been more information provided to the public for comment.

 

I am very much opposed to a project of this size going into the small amount of acreage available.  It will mean

much of the landscape will be forever changed.

 

They propose cutting and pruning trees for cabins and parking areas and to improve the view.  With the

devastation that the pine beetle has wrought on our forests in recent years, I am opposed to any tree cutting,

especially of healthy, live trees.  And I do not think you can improve on the view of a healthy forest.

 

I am totally opposed to the project as proposed.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to express my opinion.


